
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Special Meeting of the Greenwich Board of 
Education, to be held on Thursday, September 3, 2020 at 7:00 p.m., via 
teleconference as permitted by Executive Order 7b (March 14, 2020). 
Details on accessing the meeting can be accessed at 
GreenwichSchools.org/VirtualMeetings.  The meeting can also be accessed 
by phone at:  646-558-8656 and entering Meeting ID 865 2950 4038. 
 
The purpose of the Special Meeting is to conduct the following business: 

 Consent Agenda: Meeting Minutes 

 Information: Re-Open Elementary and Middle School Music Programs 

 Information: 2021-22 Budget 
 

The meeting is being held in-person for Board of Education and 
Administrative Cabinet members, adhering to State gathering restriction and 
social distancing guidelines. The public can attend via Zoom via the 
information stated above. 
 
The Agenda for the meeting in addition to relevant Board of Education 
documents are posted at GreenwichSchools.org/BoardDocs.  Any public 
comments including materials or exhibits relevant to matters on the Agenda 
shall be submitted to the following email address: 
boardofedmembers@greenwich.k12.ct.us at a minimum of twenty four (24) 
hours prior to the meeting to the extent possible, and will be posted on the 
GPS e-governance website (GreenwichSchools.org/BoardDocs). 
 
Any questions regarding accessing the meeting should contact BOE Clerk 
Michael Antonaccio by email at michael_antonaccio@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 
 
 

 
______________________ 
Peter Bernstein 
Chair, Board of Education 
 
PB/ma 
9/1/20 – 9:30 p.m. 
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